HB 1812 -- Access Missouri Financial Assistance Program
Sponsor: Kingery

Currently, students at public four-year institutions, including
Linn State Technical College, and private institutions receive a
maximum amount of financial assistance awards of $2,150 and
S4,600 respectively from the Access Missouri Financial Assistance
Program. Beginning with the 2015-2016 academic year, this bill
combines the categories for these schools into one with a $2,850
maximum and a $1,500 minimum award and increases the maximum
award for community colleges from $1,000 to $1,250.



